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SCAM ALERT 
 

The Financial Services Commission, Mauritius (the “FSC 
Mauritius) warns its licensees against phishing and scam 
emails. 
 
 
 
The FSC Mauritius wishes to caution all its licensees against phishing and scam emails 
requesting transfer of clients’ monies.  
 
Licensees are hereby informed that these requests are fraudulent in nature and are being 
called upon to exercise extra care and diligence when dealing with clients’ accounts.  
 
Licensees are being requested to report any incident of such nature to local enforcement 
agencies. 
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